
September 12, 2018 
 
Hon. Katte Bharathiramachar Akhilesh, India 
Receives 2018 
Gusi Peace Prize 
 
Dear Honorable Akhilesh, 
 
The Gusi Peace Prize Philippine and International Committee have decided 
to award the Gusi Peace Prize for 2018 to you, Honorable Katte 
Bharathiramachar Akhilesh, for your untiring effort, working for people’s 
amelioration, to find peaceful solutions for people’s welfare by promoting 
peace thru Education. 
 
You contributed greatly to the lives of people for you outstanding educational 
attainment with an awarded gold medal for your Ph.D. in Graduation in 
Science; for your excellence in the educational field serving as a professor 
in George Mason University and University of Hamburg, School of 
Information; for your authored and published books such as the “R&D 
Management” and “Co-Creation and Learning”, as well as your published 
journals marking over 140 encompassing research on Smart Technologies, 
Sustainability, Vocational Skill Development and etc.; for your untiring efforts 
as an active member of the National Board of Accreditation in the All India 
Council for Technology, being the Editor-in-Chief of the upcoming Handbook 
of Indian Business Case Studies (13 volumes), taking part in the board of 
governors Indian Institute of Petroleum and Energy; for being member of the 
the advisory committee of the HRD Network in India; and the Association of 
North America Higher Education International, USA. Needless to say that 
your endeavors had provided great opportunities and success to large 
industries and universities being their consultant, professor and trainer, 
therefore achieving peace and prosperity.  
  
Your presence is eagerly expected on November 28, 2018, Wednesday, 6 p.m. 
at the Philippine International Convention Center to receive the distinguished 
honor, dedicated and integral achievement for your significant contribution 
in Education. 
 
Your presence at the night of the event will be highly appreciated by the Gusi 
Peace Prize Philippine and International Committee, the Filipino people, Asia 
and the whole world. Your presence in the event will enhance human dignity, 
friendship and goodwill. 
 
With my very best wishes, 

 

AMB.  BARRY S. GUSI     
Chairman of   the Board     
Gusi Peace Prize               
 


